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Comments:  I am writing to speak against the bolt prohibition that is in proposition. I work for the Wyoming

Mountain Guides as a rock and ice climbing guide as well as an avid recreational climber who partakes in

wilderness recreation on a weekly basis. Although a "clean ascent" is our first line intended use of wilderness

areas, abiding by the "Leave No Trace" principals, there are still instances in which this is not a possibility and

bolting is required for safe recreation and descents. I fear that if this were to be enforced, as with anything that is

prohibited, users tend to find alternative ways to carry out previous behaviors but in a more "underground" or

lesser monitored way which could prompt unsafe bolting practices that are under the radar of those enforcing the

law. It is better to have these practices allowed, but safely monitored and reported so that there is no question

regarding safe use. The livelihood of many individuals rests on being able to safely protect and explore these

wilderness areas and those that wish to recreate within them. If a bolt ban takes place, jobs, safety of civilians,

and a deep appreciation for nature is at stake. It would be detrimental to the outdoor communities. 


